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VILLAGE OF SUTTONS BAY 

420 N FRONT STREET, SUTTONS BAY, MI  49682 
VILLAGE COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING 

MINUTES OF JUNE 17, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Pro-Tem Christensen. 
 
Present: Bahle, Case, Christensen, Smith, Suppes and Yoder 
Absent:   Lutke 
Staff present: Petroskey, Larrea, and Deputy John Donohue 
 
Consent Agenda 

Yoder moved, Case seconded, CARRIED, to approve the Consent agenda as presented.  The May 
20, 2024 Village Council meeting minutes are approved.  The payment of invoices is approved.  
Ayes:  6, No:  0. 

 
Agenda approval 

Case moved, Smith seconded, CARRIED, to approve the agenda as presented.  Ayes:  6, No:  0. 
 
Public comment 

Nellie Danke, SBBDL Director provided the Annual report for the Library and spoke about Library 
improvements and the upcoming millage renewal. 

 
Donna Popke talked about park facility improvements. 
 

 Ryan Herbert thanked the Council for the signage on Stratton Way. 
 
 Bill Crackel asked about EFT/ACH payments for sewer water and tax payments. 
 
VSB 2024-32   Accept the 2023 FYE Audit 

 
Council thanked the Treasurer for all her hard work. 
Bahle moved, Yoder seconded, CARRIED, to accept the audit as presented.  Ayes: 6, No:  0. 

 
VSB-2024-31  Jefferson Hills Private Road Request 
  

Staff report provided for informational purposes.  Larrea noted that staff is open to working 
with all the HOA’s however,  the DPW does not take equipment onto private roads.   

 
Staff reports 
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Smith stated that the planning commission recommended zoning amendments regarding 
wetlands and the Single- Family Waterfront District be sent for public hearing at their next 
meeting. 
  

 
Good of the Order 

 
Case remarked about the location of the porta john at Waterwheel Park further stating he has 
sculptures he would like to see placed at the park as well as the water wheel itself on display.  
Case stated that there is a huge boulder at the DPW that should be placed in one of our parks.  
He added that years ago there was some discussion about a viewing deck next to the Village Hall 
and he would like to see this subject revisited.     
 
 

Public comment 
 Sharon Sutterfield stated she supported comments made by Case.  
 Bill Crackel remarked about the culvert and draining issues from St Mary’s Street 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:54 p.m. 
 
Meeting minutes submitted by Dorothy Petroskey. 
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